
 

 

 

October 13, 2017 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

RE: Bandwidth Inc. (FKA Bandwidth.com, Inc.) 

 Supplemental Information to Notice of Name Change – DN-2018-0093 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

Please accept the supplement information to the notice of name change submitted on behalf of Bandwidth 

Inc. (fka Bandwidth.com, Inc.) in Case No. DN-2018-0093. 

 

• A statement indicating if existing customers have been, or will be, notified about the company’s 

new name. 

 

 Customers are being notified. To the extent some customer have not yet been notified, 

they will be notified of the new company name. Customer communications, such as 

invoices, have been updated to reflect the new company name. 

 

• Bandwidth Inc. has reviewed and updated the company’s contacts as listed in EFIS. 

 

 The Company has reviewed the company contacts in EFIS. No changes are necessary as 

no contacts have changed. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 

via email to Sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Sharon Thomas 

 

Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to Bandwidth Inc.  

(FKA Bandwidth.com, Inc.) 
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